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Please help the Student Union
provide a Christmas for families
who otherwise would do without.

It only takes a few dollars to
make a difference.

DETAILS AVAILABLE AT THE

. STUDENT UNION OFFICE (SuB i
* 126), OR DROP OFF WHAT YOU x
CAN IN THE DONATION BOXES ;
*g‘:'. AROUND CAMPUS. .z&*

ATTENTION GRADS

* There will be an official launch of E@@GJAEJ@M NIGHT ouT
the Light-A—Path project on Janu- Frlddy Dec 3 at 600pm

ary 12, 1994 at 4:30 in the Alumni ,

Memorial Building Chestnut Pub

* T shirts and sweatshirts are on Everyone Welcome!!

sale now in Room 117 of the SUB. : 5

* Christmas grads, don't forget to i Tickets on sale in D'AVCI"y Hall
donate to the project Lobby

DAYS LEFT UNTIL GRADUATION

STUDENT UNION PAGE




